
 

 

Senior Pastor's Community Letter: Peace and Blessing event is just hours away 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
June 4, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your investment of heart in supporting our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents in their 

work here in our community. 

 

The Peace and Blessing event is just hours away. Let us make sure we remind our contacts about this 

Festival and have them watch the program at peacestartswithme.com Let us keep praying for each and 

everyone of them that as they watch, their heart can truly be touched by our True Mother and the 

presentation of the Blessing video. That they will decide to visit the Blessing America website and 

continue in learning more about the Blessing. 

 

We have a number of watch parties for this Peace and Blessing Festival: Ballard Church, Windermere, 

and Bethlehem Baptist Church Emergency Shelter in Tacoma. You can also create your own watch party 

either online or in person. If you have questions on how to do a watch party online, there is a support call 

at 4 PM on June 5 from HQ. 

 

If you have not done it yet to offer donation for this event, you can still send it. See separate email for the 

donation link. 

 

I thought of keeping the Holy Ground prayer in Seward Park so please join me, Saturday, June 5, 2021 at 

8:00 AM. 

 

Work party at Ballard Church to complete the fence and the flooring will be happening at 9:00 AM , 

Saturday, June 5. Your help is very much needed, please join us. Lunch and snacks will be provided. 

From 3:00 PM we will have our Peace and Blessing watch party in Ballard. 

 

Sunday, June 6, 2021 at 11:00 AM will be our Young Adult Ministry Sunday Service. Mrs. Manae Pisano 

Motoi will be speaking. 

 

Next week we will be welcoming Dr. Yong , our continental leader for North America, here in Seattle. 

Let us prepare both internally and externally to welcome him together with Rev. In Guk Seo and Rev. 

Kevin Thompson and Mrs. Misako Thompson. Pastor David Ryan will be with us in welcoming them. 

 

My hope is that we can all have the right heart and unite together in welcoming them. I will be sharing 

more as I learn about the details of their visit and of our preparation. 

 

God bless us all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


